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STEUBEN COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH SEEKS COMMUNITY INPUT 
 
BATH, NY – The Steuben County Public Health Department is seeking input from Steuben residents and 
community organizations.  Steuben Public Health delayed their strategic planning due to COVID and is 
now starting the process to better align their goals with what the community and partners would find 
beneficial.   
 
“The work that we do is intended to better the health of the Steuben County population,” said Public 
Health Director, Darlene Smith. “When planning, the community’s input can really strengthen what our 
future looks like and make sure we are serving them the best we can.”   
 
Residents and community organizations are encouraged to provide their feedback at 
https://tinyurl.com/PHPlan23, and are always welcome to reach out to Steuben Public Health by phone 
(607-664-2438), email or through the website.   
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